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Proposals for Comment

Back in March a new Zebra Crossing was introduced outside the school. To help

reduce traffic speeds in this area some chicanes were also introduced on a trial
basis. ‘

Although there have been some problems, speed surveys show that the chicanes are
effective. Hence, it is now proposed to make them permanent.

In addition, it is proposed to extend and reinforce the 30mph limit at this end of the
village to further reduce traffic speeds approaching the school.

| am asking local residents, the Emergency Services and other organisations for their
views on the proposals which are shown inside this leaflet.

A survey form is enclosed for you to fill in — please send it back by January 16" 2007.

If you require more information, please phone me on 553462 during office
hours.

Jon Pickles — Senior Transport & Safety Engineer
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